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Thank you for the opportunity to present to the Committee on the No Electric Vehicle Taxes Bill. 

Please see below Infrastructure Partnerships Australia’s response to the Question on Notice from 
Senator Rice regarding our membership composition. 

Apologies for the belated response: 

Infrastructure Partnerships Australia is the nation’s infrastructure think tank, providing independent 
policy research focused on excellence in social and economic infrastructure. 

 As the national voice for the infrastructure sector in Australia, our membership reflects a diverse 
range of public and private sector entities. We have around 150 members, including infrastructure 
owners, operators, financiers, advisers, technology providers, government departments and central 
agencies. 

 Our annual report can be accessed here.  

 


